
 

Hey ARVBA!  

By now, you have heard of the good things that happened during this year’s ARVBA Mission trip. Folks 

were saved, churches were revitalized, and communities were served by the best missions team 

anywhere! 

We have more great news! The Association Recreation Ministry has been asked to bring our world-

famous Carnival to the Mena area on September 20th. This one-day partnership with Concord Baptist 

Church (and others) will be the 'capstone' of ARVBA Missions, 2025. We get one more opportunity to 

help a sister church reach out to her community as only a block party can do. 

Plans are to head out early that morning and arrive on site by 8:30.  Carnival will begin at  10 o’clock 

and conclude @ 12:30.  We will pack up, load up, and arrive back home in late afternoon. 

Maybe you couldn’t join the Delta Mission Trip this year and would love to get together with the Team 

for a day.  Or perhaps you have been thinking about doing something with the ARVBA Missions Team 

and would like a chance to ‘get your feet wet’ before deciding where to serve.  OR maybe you or your 

church just want another chance to serve a sister church reach her community with the love of Jesus. 

We would love to have a multitude of ARVBA’ers from a multitude of our churches make the trip to 

Mena in September.  Pray about it, talk it over with your church folks, and, if the Spirit directs, click the 

link below or sign up from the Association Website!     

The Pony Ride folks have already signed on. How about you?! 

By the way, there is no cost for this mission opportunity! 

Check out the info on the ARVBA Website and/or sign up here:  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedf87n1LqIiw6kwXBHM2EqvjSR03gHbfwHYP2fzSw9

083zag/viewform 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedf87n1LqIiw6kwXBHM2EqvjSR03gHbfwHYP2fzSw9083zag/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedf87n1LqIiw6kwXBHM2EqvjSR03gHbfwHYP2fzSw9083zag/viewform

